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Submission: | can see little purpose in creating this administrative complication and wasting everyone's time doing expensive
amalgamations. Councils should be left to get on with the important work they do for their communities.

I can see no benefit in larger councils as their administrative centres would become far more remote from the the people they
serve.
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